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Fisher Phillips Shortlisted for Law.com “Leaders in Tech Law”
Awards

News

1.12.24


Fisher Phillips, an international labor and employment law firm representing employers, has been

named a finalist by Law.com in its Legalweek Leaders in Legal Tech Law Awards 2024 in the

Innovations in Knowledge Management Category. This category "recognizes law firms that have

implemented technology to innovate the attorney and law librarian research process or reinvent the

role of knowledge management in the firm, including case and regulation research, judicial and

court analytics, competitive intelligence and more."

According to Legalweek, the Leaders in Tech Law” Awards “honor individuals and organizations for

their achievements in innovation over the past year in a wide range of categories across law firms,

legal departments and technology providers.” Fisher Phillips was shortlisted as a finalist because of

the major role the firm played in developing, deploying, and then championing the responsible use

of legal generative AI technology within the legal community in 2023.

The winners will be announced at an awards ceremony in New York on January 29, 2024 during

Law.com’s annual “Legalweek” event.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

